
TOWN OF 
ST. CROIX FALLS 

PLAN COMMISSION 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
The Town of St. Croix Falls Plan Commission will hold public hearings at 6:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, November 13, 2024, at the Town Hall located at 1305 200th 
Street, St. Croix Falls, Wisconsin, for the following items.  Please send any 
written comments regarding this hearing to Town of St. Croix Falls, 1305 200th 
Street, St. Croix Falls, WI  54024, or by email to tscf@townofstcroixfallswi.gov by 
noon on Tuesday, November 12, 2024.   
 

 Town Zoning Ordinance No. 1 with the addition of two new special 
exception uses in the commercial district consisting of retail for mobile, 
manufactured and modular homes and sheds provided a permanent 
structure exists on the property; and other uses similar in character to the 
permitted commercial uses where the treatment of products is clearly 
incidental to the conduct of a retail business.                       . 
 

 
Janet Krueger, Town Clerk 


